
             
              July 2024 

Dear DCA Friend,  

Subscriptions to our 2024/25 series are now on sale!  
  

� Cecile Licad (“the pianist’s pianist”) will start us off at 3 p.m. on Sunday, September 22, 
2024, with another dazzling display of technique and masterful interpretation. 

� On Sunday, October 20, 2024, at 3 p.m., pianist Andrew Armstrong will be joined by 
violinist Abigél Králik in a program of seasoned virtuosity plus rising-star energy.  

� Kathryn Lewek, soprano (and the Met’s “reigning Queen of the Night”) and tenor Zach 
Borichevsky will thrill us with arias and duets from opera’s most beloved works on Sunday, 
March 16, 2025, at 3 p.m. 

� We’ll conclude with the phenomenal Essex Septet playing the Beethoven Septet and other 
masterworks at 3 p.m. on Saturday, June 7, 2025—a finale that’ll be worth the wait. (Please 
note that this will be a Saturday performance.) 
 

All performances are at the Visual & Performing Arts Center on the west side campus of Western 
Connecticut State University. Details are in our brochure and on our website, danburyconcert.org.  
 
Series subscriptions are $70 per adult when purchased by August 20, or $80 thereafter.  
This season, subscriptions will be available only by regular mail. (Please use the order form in our 
brochure or the printable version on our website, and return by mail with your check.)  
 
Tickets to single concerts at $25 each will go on sale 4 weeks before each performance date. As 
explained in our brochure, they can be purchased right up ‘til curtain time either online (at 
wcsuvpac.eventbrite.com, using a credit card) or at the VPAC box office. 
 
Admission for ages 18 and under remains FREE again this year, courtesy of the Danbury Cultural 
Commission. Inquire at the VPAC box office prior to the performance.  
 
Help keep the music going!  
Additional contributions make it possible for us to continue bringing exceptional musicians to our 
area. Whether you round up the total amount of your subscription order, or wish to consider a 
qualified charitable donation, we’re grateful for your support. If you have questions or wish to 
designate a specific purpose for a gift, please phone our membership office at 203.748.2177.  

We appreciate your continued patronage of the DCA, and look forward to seeing you in September.  

Cordially,  

Kathy Taylor Kloss, President, and the DCA Board of Directors  

Artists and dates subject to change. 

The Danbury Concert Association is a 501(c)(3) organization 
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